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Attendance — Every day matters; every 
minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s 
because we’re aiming for 97% attendance 

this year.  This week’s attendance was 
96.99%. Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to  
Helen Keller  with a 100% record. 

The LETTA Trust  

STEBON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Term Dates 2018-19  

School Open: 

Monday 3rd June – Thursday 18th July 2019 

INSET (School closed for pupils): Friday 19th July 2019 

Term Dates 2019-2020  

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

Monday 2nd Sept & Tuesday 3rd Sept 2019 

School Open: 

Weds 4th September – Friday 18th October 2019 

Half term:  

Monday 21st October – Friday 25th October 2019 

School Open: 

Monday 28th October – Friday 20th December 2019  

Christmas Holiday: 

Monday 24th December – Friday 3rd January 2020 

School Open: 

Monday 6th January – Friday 14th February 2020 

Half term: 

Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 2020 

School Open: 

Monday 24th February – Friday 3rd April 2020 

Spring Holiday: 

Monday 6th April – Monday 17th April 2020 

School Open: 

Tuesday 20th April – Friday 22nd May 2020 

Polling Day: Thursday 7th May 2020  

May Bank Holiday: Friday 8th May 2020 

Half term: Monday 25th May – Friday 29th May 2020 

School Open: Monday 1st June – Friday 17th July 2020 

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED) x3 TBC 

 

The school will be closed on Eid celebration days 

Eid-ul-Fitr: TBC 

Eid-ul-Adha: TBC 

The LETTA Trust gets a GOLD award 
from Investors In People 

The LETTA Trust, made up of Bygrove 
and Stebon Primary Schools, has been 
awarded Gold accreditation against the 
Investors in People Standard, 
demonstrating their commitment to 
realising the potential of their people. 

The Trust was established in July 2017 
with a social equality and justice 
mission. Read more about it on our 
website https://www.stebon.org.uk/News/The-

LETTA-Trust-gets-a-GOLD-award-from-Investors-I/  

https://www.stebon.org.uk/News/The-LETTA-Trust-gets-a-GOLD-award-from-Investors-I/
https://www.stebon.org.uk/News/The-LETTA-Trust-gets-a-GOLD-award-from-Investors-I/
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Chicks and Ducklings  

Stebon have enjoyed looking after chicks and ducklings. 
Science club had fun drawing the chicks and giving the ducks a 

chance to swim!   

 

What is 
true 

happiness? 
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 Saturday School 

FUN IS COMING YOUR WAY! 

Saturday School at Stebon is running 
from October 2019-March 2020 and 

YOU are invited!  

Y3, Y4,Y5 and Y6 pupils will receive a 
registration form soon- fill it in and 

give to the office to join the fun! 

Email Rachael at spss@pop-edu.org if 
you just can't wait to find out more! 

Reminder: 

Please remind your child to bring 
their swimming costume to school. If 
you are unsure about the day your 
child has swimming please speak to 
the class teacher. Supplying spare 
kits delays the start of swimming 

sessions,  leading 
to disruption & 
shorter lessons.  

Thank you! 

Volunteers needed 

Poplar HARCA are looking for committed 
parent/carer volunteer to minimise the 
number of cars coming through Masjid 

Lane from September 2019 onward 
during  Stebon Primary and St Paul's Way 

Foundation drop off and pick up times.  

Stebon Primary have committed to 
offering free Breakfast club/after school 
club to any volunteers on days and times 

when volunteering, to manage the Bollards. 
If you would like to become a volunteer 

and attend the partnership meetings 
please e-mail or phone Chanel 

Ahmed, cahmed@pop-edu.org  0207 987 
4237.  
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Stebon Play Street 12th July 2019 

Masjid Lane will be having a Play Street event on Friday 12 July. There will be lots 
of fun activities for pupils and their parents to take part in.   

Parents will collect children at the normal time from school pupils and parents will 
then have the chance to enjoy the play street together.  There will be 
opportunities for children and adults to try cycling in the MUGA at St Paul’s Way, 
pupils performances and lots of fun games to play on the road.  

The road will be closed between 2:30-4:30 so no parents or teachers will be able to 
use the road during this period.  If parents must drive we have arrange that they 
can park at Mile End leisure centre for free.  To get a free parking permit for the 
duration of the event they must visit the Mile End Leisure Centre reception and 
show either the parents letter or a flyer for the event.  

Order your child’s photo now! 

Its time to grab a memory of your child and their classmates as they grow up 
through the school. 

The photos are now up online at https://blownaway.gotphoto.co.uk/login  

Access code of STEBONCP19.  

There is a 10 PERCENT discount already applied to your account for purchases 
made in the first week. 

PLEASE NOTE : Because the photographs have been done close to the end of 
term. 

There will be TWO deliveries of photos to school.  

No 1 Delivery: For those who have ordered by 12/07/2019 this will be delivered 
before the end of term. 

No 2 Delivery: For orders made after the 12/07/2019 this will be delivered the 
second week in September at the start of the new term. 

At anytime you can have your ordered delivered to your home for a fee.  

Thank you very much! 
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Stebon Primary School cordially invites you to attend the strategy 

launch of our Family Learning Hub 

Monday 15th July 2019 at Stebon Primary School 

Stebon Primary School sits at the heart of the Burdett Estate; supporting our 

children and their families is part of the schools’ core purpose. 

We encourage our families to aim high and as part of this dream, we want to 

invest in the future of our community by building a Family Learning Hub, 

accessible to all, on the edge of Stebon’s playground. 

The Hub will provide a flexible, modern, light and environmentally friendly space, 

offering families across the community the chance to meet, learn and 

communicate. 

It will house a Family Library, where parents will be encouraged to read to their 

children and take books home. The space will also host a range of adult classes 

including ESOL and cooking skills; alongside these workshops we will focus on well

-being and Mental Health, by facilitating advice sessions, drawing from expertise 

across London. 

Join us at 3pm in the playground! 

This dream of the future can only come true with your support.  

  


